
 
 

 

 

Principal - Mr T Beesley 
Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire SK11 8LB | Telephone: 01625 426138 | admin@allhallows.org.uk |  www.allhallows.org.uk 

All Hallows Catholic College 
 A Voluntary Academy | National Teaching School 

Aspire not to have more but to be more  

All Hallows Catholic College is a member of The Holy Family of Nazareth Catholic Academy Trust, registered in England and Wales with company number 8307881 whose registered office is Brooklands Avenue, Macclesfield, Cheshire, SK11 8LB 

 Honourable Purpose 
 

 
Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

  
  
  
 

 24 March 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 
YEAR 10 RETREAT OCTOBER 2023 
 
Year 10 students are invited to a retreat experience at the exciting Retreat Centre, Soli House, 
Staffordshire. 
 
The residential retreat at the lovely retreat centre, will include one outdoor activity (weather permitting) 
which may include Mountain Biking, Low Ropes, or indoor climbing. There will be workshops, the use of 
creative arts, prayer and small group work with the opportunity for personal meditation and reflection. 
The retreat will take place from WEDNESDAY 11th OCTOBER TO FRIDAY 13th OCTOBER, and it is a superb 
opportunity to be with friends and to make new ones.   
 
The cost of the retreat including travel expenses, great food, en-suite accommodation, and activities is 
£195.00  
If your son/daughter wishes to attend, you can secure a place on the ParentPay system where you can log 
on and pay the non-refundable* deposit of £50 by Monday 17th April. The full balance will become due 
on Monday 26th June. 
 
Please pay for this via ParentPay by Monday 17th April and consent for the trip, can also be given in 
ParentPay. If consent is not given then we will be unable to let your child attend the trip.  
We do not wish financial circumstances to prevent your child from participating so please contact Finance 
on the email below if you have any concerns of this nature. If you have any problems logging on to 
ParentPay or if your child is in receipt of free school meals and you require financial assistance please also 
contact: finance@allhallows.org.uk. 
Behaviour will be assessed on the run up to the trip, any adverse behaviour will be discussed and reported 
to parents and if improvements are not made then removal from the trip may happen and any money paid 
towards the trip will not be refunded. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Patricia Livesey 
(Lay Chaplain) 
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